
  

LORD BUTLER LEISURE CENTRE
PEASLANDS ROAD
SAFFRON WALDEN
ESSEX
CB11 3EG

                            23 June 
2011

 

Our ref:  KH 02-03/11

Please ask for Mr K Hitchings on 01799 510328
Email: khitchings@uttlesford.gov.uk 

Dear Shena

MICROBIOLOGICAL ANALISIS OF SWIMMING POOL WATER

Please find enclosed the results of the samples taken on 11 May 2011, which 
indicates that bacteriologically the water was of a satisfactory standard.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely

Keith Hitchings

Environmental Health Technical Officer
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